
21st Century - May 24th Final Reflection Questions 
As a group discuss these 2 reflection questions.  Have one member of your school 

group summarize your discussions. 
 
Reflection #1: Reflect on one of the presentations and describe several reasons 
why you liked it.  
Blackhawk’s presentation was particularly amazing because they created a 3D 
models of bird’s nests. The attention to detail when they focused on feathers and 
texture in the nests. Additionally, it was a relatable topic for the children which 
allowed them to become fully engaged in what they were doing.  
 
Reflection # 2: Reflect on the STEAM Ahead over the past year: Summer PD, 
Monthly PD, CAPE Artists, and Project Development.  Brainstorm how you 
would like to continue next year. Think about this in two ways: remote and in 
person. 
 
Remote: Summer PD to develop curriculum was hard to follow during the entire 
year. Children were much more eager to share in the online session.  
In person: The materials will be more diverse. It is easier to bounce ideas off of 
teachers and artists in person. Children are able to share ideas more freely and help 
their classmates. The creativity can flow better when they are in person.  
 


